SAWNEE ELECTRIC MEMBERSHIP CORPORATION
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF PETITIONS RECEIVED
FOR DISTRICT NO. 4, DOUGHERTY

In accordance with Article IV, Section 4.09, of the Corporation's Bylaws, one (1) petition
of nomination for Director of the Dougherty District has been received.

This petition complies with the Bylaws by providing signatures of one percent (1%) or
more of the total number of members from the Dougherty Directorate District as of the most recent
January 1%, For 2024, the petition requirement for District #4 (Dougherty) is 116 valid member
signatures. The following petition was submitted within the prescribed thirty-five (35) days prior
to the Dougherty Directorate District Meeting scheduled for September 4, 2024, as outlined in the
Corporation's Bylaws.

The following name, in addition to and separate from those nominated by the Committee

On Nominations, will appear on the Official Notice to be mailed to the members of the Dougherty
District:

Mr. John Tavlor

As specified in the Corporation's Bylaws, no other nominations were received. This notice
will be posted with the list of nominations made by the Committee on Nominations.
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Date Terry Hansard, Chairman
2024 Directorate District Credentials
and Election Committee




